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Date:  

 

Name:   

 

Email:  

 

 

 

 

Dear  

 

On behalf of the Association I would like to congratulate you on your participation in the BAOMS Taste 

of OMFS programme. We hope this will inspire you to undertake the other tasks and activities to 

complete the programme. 

 

All good wishes for your ongoing training and hope you might consider a career in OMFS.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Robert Bentley 

BAOMS President  
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